

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are really excited about our after school clubs programme for this half term.

Tuesday <b>Robotics</b> Starting: Tuesday 9 <sup>th</sup> January 3:30-4:30pm	Understanding the basics of programming. Children will develop programming skills and program their own "Bee Bot"
Thursday*  Multisports Starting: Thursday 11 <sup>th</sup> January 3:30-4:30pm	A range of ball games and skills. Children will try out a range of sports, skills and drills!

<sup>\*</sup>This will require the children to have their PE kit in school on club day to change into after school \*A final class of gymnastics will take place on Thursday 4<sup>th</sup> January for those that were attending in the previous term.

Each club costs £20 for the half term. To make payment easier, we are using a cashless payment system called Parent Pay. This will allow you to pay £5 to secure your child's place at each club. The remainder can then be paid either all together or in installments. Places are limited to 15 children per club, so please activate your account and sign up as soon as possible to avoid disappointment. Once activated, the option to sign up and pay a £5 deposit for a club will appear on your account.

Please activate your account using the attached details. Please do this even if you are not planning on signing your child up for clubs. All future payments for trips etc will be made using Parent Pay.

We do not wish to deny any child from taking part in any club due to financial reasons so please speak to your child's form tutor or myself if you have any concerns with the above.

Children will be learning skills that will build on each other each week so they need to commit to coming half term. We cannot provide any refund if your child is unable to attend a session due to illness, absence or a session has to be cancelled.

Children must follow the expectations of the instructor during these sessions to ensure that they can continue to participate. Please ensure your child is picked up on time at 4:30pm.

By signing up for a club on Parent Pay, you are agreeing for your child to take part in the activity and do not know of any medical reasons why your child cannot fully participate in this club.

Yours Sincerely

Mondeth

J Howlett Chief Operating Officer.



